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NZI celebrates 100 years of 
New Zealand manufacturing 
and industry excellence.
A weekend of special events was held to 
commemorate this extraordinary milestone and 
many of our employees, ex-employees, customers 
and suppliers joined us in Temuka to celebrate.

Several groups were shown through the Temuka factory giving 
them an insight into the processes involved in manufacturing our 
insulators. For some of our past employees, this was a chance to see 
how things have changed since they worked with us.

Our “Bulk Store” is usually used for warehousing raw materials for production but the 
100 Year Committee transformed it into a vibrant space for our guests to connect and 
reminisce. There were interesting displays of past and present insulators and Temuka 
Pottery along with a wonderful grazing table put together by Clever Catering.

The festivities continued with a dinner for staff and invited guests from the NZ electrical 
industry and many supporters of NZI to officially mark the centenary. The event was 
thoroughly enjoyed by all who attended and we even had a cake resembling our NZI 
Temuka factory.

Factory Tours

Official Celebration Dinner

Mix & Mingle Evening

The NZI 100 Years Organising Committee

All attendees 
received an NZI 
“Goodie Bag”

Visit our website for more on NZI’s 100 year celebrations: www.nzinsulators.co.nz/gallery/100-year-celebrations


